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HEADQUARTERS ' 

ARMY SECURITY AGENCY 
WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

18 Januar7 1946 

Lt. Colonel C~rles H. Hiser~ 0354978 
Signal Security Detachment D 
HQ, USFET (MAIN) 
APO 757, e/o Postmaster 
New York, New York 

Dear Charlie: 

I am ver7 much indebted to you for your nice letter 
of 2 December and for the enclosure o~ the 35 millimeter 
film~ I think it will suit M1 purposes very well. 

By this time • no doubt • ·Earle has brought back a ~ 
first-hand report on everything in Washington and I vill 
not attempt to add anything or 1q own at the moment. I 
know a bit about what some of your. troubles are like due 
to shortages or personnel and I won't undertake to tell 
you our own headaches in the same line. 

I don't knov what living conditions are like there. 
but I imagine that you could use a log fire or two nov 
and then. 

Did you have as nice a Christmas as you anticipated 
in 7ou:r letter. I hope J'OU did, a11d I want to take this 
opportunity to vish you and all the rest the best or 
everything for the coming Je&r. 

'WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN 
Director of 
Communications Research 
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